Minutes Saltaire Striders Committee meeting
11 January 2011, at Esholt Cricket Club.
Present:                     Mike Moss

Barney Learner

John Tinker
Jack Verity

Graham Eastell

                                       Apologies: 



Shirley Quarmby
Paul Watts

Will Kerr

Chairman:                 Mike Moss   

Agenda

1. 
Minutes of last meeting

2. 
Matters arising
3. 
Bradford Athletics Network update
4. 
Financial Statement
5.           Membership


Discounted fees structure for new members
6. 
LIRF training, RIE courses and new groups
7. 
Race organisers course
8.           Coaching
9. 
Club colours
10. Social
11. A.O.B

12. Date of next meeting
1. Minutes of last meeting
Approved.


2. Matters arising. 
Alan B has stated that he has been informed by Richard Thomson that it has been cleared with Yorkshire Water to use the water works for the John Carr series in 2011

There were 14 volunteers for the coaching course. 
3. Bradford Athletics Network update.
Constitution is being written, will be approved 19th January 2011. Which means own bank account can be opened. Most actions and activities will start again after this date.
Clubs from Kirklees showing interest in joining BAN.
4. Financial Statement
Brief summary emailed by PW.
Current account

£998.38
Deposit account

£2629.52
Cash



£29.87




£3657.77

Major payments so far this year
Deposit dinner at Old Hall
£250
Deposit Dales dinner

£200
Donation to Bingley Blind
£200





£650
5. Membership
Refer to attached information from BL

[image: image1.emf]Membership payment  options.pdf



New members will pay as per option 1
Future members will pay as per option 2.

6. LIRF training, RIE courses and new groups
RIE course starting Greens @ 6:30pm Thursday 20.01.2011.
MM to take.

Greens have been very supportive and offered to pay for the training, but this has been declined.

£2 per person for the Running England part, check if Greens want to charge for showers etc.
MM to check on or before 20.01.2011

Money
 £1 goes to DARCON



£1 goes to Saltaire Striders
MM to send email to explain monetary situation.

WK to start course @ Salts 30 February 2011

For 24 people we can put on a LIRF course for £1500 (normal price £2600). Bradford Grammar maybe a good venue for this.

Saltaire Striders have 14 volunteers maybe able to get 10 from BAN so we can run our own course.
MM raised issue is BAN putting up the £1500 or are the individuals having to pay.
E.g. Say to individuals you pay £30, but if you do so many courses the club will refund.


The first Salts course who is this aimed at, new runners or improvers.
Should we us Greens for new runners and Salts for improves. After 3 months review and ask Salts for changing facilities, and then charge for the session.

BL to ask SF if we can get something setup at Bradford Grammar School and set a date for the training. 

See if we can fill course from BAN if not ask Leeds and ask for £90.

7. Race Organisers Course.
Not interested at present, but will re-address in the future.MM has some concerns.
8. Coaching
Seems to be improving, JV has agreed to take the lead.

9. Club Colours
New logo and colours agreed, will show membership once we have something to show.

10. Social
Social calendar sent to AB to put into handbook.
Club summer run now at Burnsall £25 per person. 01.07.2011
Trophies required for club dinner 26.02.2011.


11. AOB
BL distributed results from  park runs, maybe we could use it as another club trophy.


12. Date of next meeting.
22.02.2011
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